
BOOO-GIE-A-THON
$2 DRAW

On Friday, October 31st the students and staff will
participate in our Hallowe’en Booo-gie-a-thon Fundraiser,

where music will keep everyone dancing, moving and
shaking throughout the day! Bring a $2 donation and you

will be entered to win a prize in the class draw!  
Multiple entries allowed.

Cash Online Only! No cash please!



Thursday, October 31st
Rosedale's 

Halloween Parade
PARADE STARTS @ 8:40AM

Students will parade around the block on the sidewalk and through the

blacktop wearing their Halloween costumes after morning attendance is taken.

Families are welcome to attend. 

The event will be cancelled for families to view if there is rain.

Students should come to school dressed in costume

Please dress for the weather

Please do not send your child with pretend weapons that accompany their

costumes

For everyone’s safety, we kindly ask families to leave the sidewalk clear so

students can pass. Please feel free to wait on the grass or across the street.For

everyone's enjoyment, and sense of safety, please consider leaving your dog

at home on this busy morning. If you are bringing a dog, please ensure they are

on a leash and kept well away from the parade, as there are some students at

Rosedale who are uncomfortable around dogs.


